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Dear Friends and Sponsors of Humanitäre Hilfe e.V.,
There is a lot of news to be reported from the past few weeks. This is our 3rd circular for your information. 

What's new? 

4 August:
Thomas Weinhold starts private English lessons. Many thanks to our neighbor, Ms. Mirjam Westermaier, who teaches me free of charge, with great patience!, and very committed, thus actively supporting our association. 

4 August to 6 November:
Mr. Alexander Hauck supports us as a graphic artist, among other things by designing posters and flyers for our campaign "1 Euro for Africa". Many thanks to you Alex, for being available to us in your very limited free time. 

7 August:
Press conference with Andrea Heinlein and Eva-Maria Held reporting on their experiences in Sri Lanka. Welcome back home and thanks a lot for your good work!
9 August:
Meeting with Helmut Wöls, Die Lichtschmiede [The Light Smithy], Mr. Bauer and Mr. König of the firm HaWi Energietechnik GmbH in Rogglfing, cooperation partner of Lichtschmiede. The two PV projects were discussed again. HaWi will draft the initial planning concept.
22 August:
Briefing Africa team. Last instructions to our first Africa team. Good luck!
25 August:
Second meeting with Ms. Däubler and Ms. Juchem. Discussing and coordinating the joint activities for our campaign "1 Euro for Africa". Thank you for your committed support!
31 August:
Meeting and preliminary talks concerning a cooperation with our campaign "1 Euro for Africa" with Mr. Martin Aumüller, Landsberg-Ammersee Bank eG.
September:
Second meeting with Helmut Wöls, Lichtschmiede. Discussion of the continued project planning and financing.
8 September:
Meeting and continued talks with Mr. Manfred Doll, Landsberg-Ammersee Bank eG, concerning a cooperation with our campaign "1 Euro for Africa".
20 September:
Invitation from SN Brussels Airlines for the Octoberfest in the Armbrustschützenzelt. For Harald, Gabi Rieger, Thomas and Conny a wonderful event. Thanks to Ms. Lévèque.
22 September:
Report on Cameroon with pictures for publication to Bibliomed. The publishing house accepts the report which is scheduled for publication in spring of 2007 in Die Schwester / Der Pfleger (The Nurse). The author's fee is donated by Thomas Weinhold to Humanitäre Hilfe e.V.
27 September:
Helmut Wöls, proprietor of Die Lichtschmiede, spontaneously donates 5.000 € for school projects in Cameroon in our Management Board Meeting. Thank you, Helmut, you left us speechless!
1 October:
Football match with teams from health care professions in Igling. Organizer: Klinikum [Clinical Center] Landsberg am Lech. Humanitäre Hilfe e.V. attended with a stand and coffee and cakes. Thanks to Katja Meier and Conny Weinhold for active assistance. Thanks also to Ellen Link and Gabi Buchner who contributed a cake.
11 October:
The firm HaWi Energietechnik GmbH, cooperation partner of Die Lichtschmiede, donates 5.000 € for realising the PV projects. Many cordial thanks to the manager Mr. Wimmer.
14 October:
Open house in the Klinikum Landsberg am Lech. Humanitäre Hilfe e.V. attended with a stand and a large tombola. Thanks a lot to all of the committed helpers, to all those who solicited and / or sponsored prizes. The tombola was a huge success, our stand was well attended.
17 October:
Return of our "Africans". There was a lot to report and discuss. The assignment was a memorable experience in many respects and above all, a huge success. The X-ray apparatus and developing unit were set up by Günter Ulke and Erwin Eberle with many difficulties, "in the African way" and handed over in a functional state. Hella Lohkamp got busy in the hospital, instructing the operators of the equipment. Susanne Weber organised gynecology consultations, schooled the doctors and maternity nurses, and gave minor gynecological treatment. Many thanks to our team.
19 - 22 October:
Fon Tamunjoh, a doctor in the Klinikum Landsberg am Lech and a Cameroonian, flies to Cameroon on behalf of Humanitäre Hilfe e.V., Parmed e.V. and CRIG International e.V. to collect eight-year old Che Roseline Ngwen in Bamenda who is scheduled to be operated on in Germany in the Földi hospital near Freiburg. Che Roseline is severely ill with elephantiasis and unless she is promptly treated surgically has little chance of survival. Many thanks to everybody involved, above all to Harald Thill for organizing everything splendidly, and to the Fon who subjected himself to the severe strain of a quick round trip.
24 October:
Helmut Wöls, Die Lichtschmiede, is planning a new company building. He is offering to make available to Humanitäre Hilfe e.V. our own office in the company building upon completion (scheduled for autumn of 2007) free of charge. Our dream of our own "headquarters", which is sorely needed by now, can then come true. Helmut, we might have to build a monument for you!
25 October:
Meeting with Mr. Aumüller, Landsberg Ammersee Bank eG. Discussion of details of the campaign "1 Euro for Africa" and opening an account. Our account has received an initial deposit of 250 € and will be kept at no cost. The branches of the Volksbank and Raiffeisenbank in the county support our campaign by displaying posters and flyers and setting up "donation piggybanks". Many thanks for everything! 

Well, that's it.
Many thanks on behalf of the Management Board and our working group.
Thomas Weinhold
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